
FLOOR PLANS



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 57.35      617

Balcony Area 10.81 116

Total Area 68.16 733

1 BEDROOM - 01 TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L06-L13UNIT 07



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 57.47      619

Balcony Area 10.81 116

Total Area 68.28 735

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L16-L271 BEDROOM - 01 UNIT 06



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 TOWER 2 - ZONE 2

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 57.47      619

Balcony Area 5.36 58

Total Area 62.83 677

1 BEDROOM - 01A UNIT 06 LEVELS: L29-L38



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 56.47      608

Balcony Area 5.36 58

Total Area 61.83 666

TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L06-L131 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 06



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m    sq.ft

Suite Area 56.47  608

Balcony Area 5.36 58

Total Area 61.83 666

TOWER 2 - ZONE 21 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 05 LEVELS: L16-L27,L29-L30



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 56.47      608

Balcony Area 10.81 116

Total Area 67.28 724

TOWER 2 - ZONE 21 BEDROOM - 02A UNIT 05 LEVELS: L31-L32,L33-L38



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 60.64      653

Balcony Area 5.36 58

Total Area 66.00 711

TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L06-L131 BEDROOM - 03 UNIT 05



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 61.05      657

Balcony Area 10.81 116

Total Area 71.86 773

TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L06-L131 BEDROOM - 04 UNIT 04



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 64.80      698

Balcony Area 7.85 84

Total Area 72.65 782

TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L06-L131 BEDROOM - 05 UNIT 02



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 93.20      1003

Balcony Area 10.76 116

Total Area 103.96 1119

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L16-L27UNIT 042 BEDROOM - 01



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 93.20      1003

Balcony Area 10.76 116

Total Area 103.96 1119

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L16-L27UNIT 042 BEDROOM - 01



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 93.20      1003

Balcony Area 5.36 58

Total Area 98.56 1061

LEVELS: L29,L30TOWER 2 - ZONE 2UNIT 042 BEDROOM - 01A



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 93.20      1003

Balcony Area 10.81 116

Total Area 104.01 1119

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2UNIT 042 BEDROOM - 01B LEVELS: L31-L32,L33-L38



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 LEVELS: L06-L13TOWER 2 - ZONE 1UNIT 032 BEDROOM - 02

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 LEVELS: L06-L13TOWER 2 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 03 UNIT 11

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 120.81      1300

Balcony Area 13.48 145

Total Area 134.29 1445



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L06-L132 BEDROOM - 04 UNIT 01

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 111.28      1198

Balcony Area 13.48 145

Total Area 124.76 1343



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 98.27      1058

Balcony Area 4.49 48

Total Area 102.76 1106

TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L06-L132 BEDROOM - 05 UNIT 09



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 93.86      1010

Balcony Area 8.36 90

Total Area 102.22 1100

TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L06-L132 BEDROOM - 06 UNIT 08



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 94.00      1012

Balcony Area 8.36 90

Total Area 102.36 1102

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L16-L27,L29-L322 BEDROOM - 06 UNIT 07



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 93.96      1011

Balcony Area 8.36 90

Total Area 102.32 1101

TOWER 2 - ZONE 22 BEDROOM - 06 UNIT 07 LEVELS: L33-L38



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.10      1067

Balcony Area 13.19 142

Total Area 112.29 1209

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L16-L27,L29-L382 BEDROOM - 07 UNIT 03



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 98.52      1060

Balcony Area 7.71 83

Total Area 106.23 1143

TOWER 2 - ZONE 22 BEDROOM - 08 UNIT 02 LEVELS: L16-L27,L29-L32



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 98.38      1059

Balcony Area 7.71 83

Total Area 106.09 1142

TOWER 2 - ZONE 22 BEDROOM - 08 UNIT 02 LEVELS: L33-L38



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 95.27 1025

Balcony Area 13.48 145

Total Area 108.75 1170

TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L06-L102 BEDROOM - 09 UNIT 10



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 TOWER 2 - ZONE 1 LEVELS: L11-L132 BEDROOM - 09A UNIT 10

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 90.76 977

Balcony Area 13.48 145

Total Area 104.24 1122



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 130.98 1410

Balcony Area 8.99 97

Total Area 139.97 1507

TOWER 2 - ZONE 23 BEDROOM - 01 UNIT 08 LEVELS: L16-L27,L29-L38



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L16-L20

UNIT 02

3 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 09

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 149.44 1609

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 167.42 1803



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L21-L273 BEDROOM - 02A UNIT 09

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 145.44 1566

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 163.42 1760



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 145.72 1569

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 163.70 1763

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2UNIT 09 LEVELS: L29-L323 BEDROOM - 02B



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 141.66 1525

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 159.64 1719

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L33-L35UNIT 093 BEDROOM - 02C



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L36-L38UNIT 09

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 137.66 1482

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 155.64 1676

3 BEDROOM - 02D



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L16-L233 BEDROOM - 03 UNIT 01

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 156.82 1688

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 174.80 1882



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 152.76 1644

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 170.74 1838

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2UNIT 01 LEVELS: L24-L27,L29-L303 BEDROOM - 03A



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 152.76 1644

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 170.74 1838

TOWER 2 - ZONE 2UNIT 01 LEVELS: L24-L27,L29-L303 BEDROOM - 03A



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L31-L32UNIT 013 BEDROOM - 03B

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 148.63 1600

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 166.61 1794



1. All dimensions are in imperial and metric, and measured to structural elements and exclude wall finishes and construction tolerances. 2. All materials, dimensions, and drawings are approximate only. 3. Information is subject to 
change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings, and furnishings. 7. The developer reserves the right to make revisions/alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

N

change without notice, at developer’s absolute discretion. 4. Actual area may vary from the stated area. 5. Drawings not to scale.  6. All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 

N

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 99.83      1075

Balcony Area 7.79 84

Total Area 107.62 1159

LEVELS: L-06L15TOWER 1 - ZONE 12 BEDROOM - 02 UNIT 03 TOWER 2 - ZONE 2 LEVELS: L33-L38UNIT 013 BEDROOM - 03C

SELLABLE AREA

 sq.m sq.ft

Suite Area 148.83 1602

Balcony Area 17.98 194

Total Area 166.81 1796



BOOK YOUR INTEREST

+971 55 837 7712

sales@drehomes.com

Visit Us For More Info:-

http://act-one-two.inv.ae/

BOOK YOUR INTEREST

+971 55 837 7712
sales@drehomes.com

Visit Us For More Info:-
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Contact Us

Toll Free : 800 37373

Hotline : +971 52 754 3246

Email : sales@drehomes.com

Visit Us For More Info:-

https://drehomes.com/property/emaar-act-one-and-two-apartments/


